
Fourth Sunday in Lent
March 10, 2024 | 10am

Reflection for Worship

“Jesus is now the Lord;
He is enthroned at the right hand of God;

He is reigning in His kingdom.
But this is a Lordship and a kingly reign which is known only 

to believers. It must be confessed by faith.
His Second Coming will mean nothing less than the Lordship 

which is His now will be visible to all the world.
When we pray, ‘Thy kingdom come,’ this is what we are praying 

for: the effectual and universal rule of Christ in all the world, 
not only over believers.”

– George Eldon Ladd

53 Cochituate Rd. 
Wayland, MA 01778

(508) 358-7717
tccwayland.org

This Sunday’s niche flowers were generously given 
by an anonymous donor.

As a convenience for our regular attenders and visitors, we now 
have a QR code that you can scan below to give electronically.



Next Steps

Notes
Order of Service
Prelude Come, Your Hearts and Voices Raising Willan
Gathering Hymn O the Deep, Deep Love of Jesus (211) 
Call to Worship Psalm 33:1-5 Mia Hustad

Praise                    House of the Lord Wickham (2020)
 Nothing But the Blood Plainfield
 Be Enthroned Bethel Music (2015)
Passing the Peace  
 Leader: The Lord be with you.  Congregation: And also with you!

(Children in Pre-K through Grade 5 are dismissed at this time.)
Announcements   Jen Calverley 
Mission Moment Gti Hope Byron Hack
Congregational Prayer  Andrew Kouris
Scripture Reading Matthew 24:1-14 Hey-Sung Han

Leader: This is the Word of the Lord.  Congregation: Thanks be to God!

Sermon “Are You Ready for the Return of the King?”  Tom Petter  
Senior Pastor

Communion  Aaron Verbosky 
 My Worth is Not in What I Own Getty (2016) 

All who call Jesus Lord are invited to come forward to receive communion as the
music begins. Please wait to partake of the elements together. If you cannot come

forward, please raise a hand and a deacon will bring the elements to you.
(The matzo is gluten free.)

Commissioning Aaron and Michelle Verbosky
Charge & Benediction  Tom Petter
Postlude Voluntary in C Knecht

Donation envelopes may be placed in the offering boxes
located inside the sanctuary on the wall by the exit doors.

If you would like to receive prayer, please come to the front left of the sanctuary at the 
end of the service.

New? Scan the QR code on the back of the pew to fill out a digital connect card or fill 
out a physical card and place it in the box on the wall inside the sanctuary doors.

COMING UP!
Friday night, March 15, 6:30 - 8pm – Apologetics Night

Sunday night, March 17, 5 - 7pm – Peru Night
Weekend of March 22-24 – Theology of the Body*

*(Please register if you need childcare on 3/22 and for lunch on 3/23.)
Check out our website – tccwayland.org  – for more upcoming events!


